Pat Puyleart, President Never Forgotten Honor Flight P.O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI. 54402-5056

Dear President Tuyleart,

My spouse Marguerite, son William (Guardian) his wife Vernette and I wish to express our most sincere appreciation for the opportunity to participate in the May 7th "Never Forgotten Honor Flight." We marveled at the attention given to the smallest detail to make this "once in a life time" experience, a most memorable event.

The banquet; the generosity of the Howard Johnson organization; and the music of the 40's truly created a delightful atmosphere where camaraderie prevailed. Our spouses were especially pleased with the program provided them while we were on tour of our Nation's Capitol.

In Washington D. C., the tour buses and tours were first class and your staff and "Guardians" were on the spot when needed and added immeasurably to the comfort of many of us Veterans. The photographer was very professional and well organized in capturing the high lights of our visit.

I could write volumes describing the unexpected and exhibit and reception we received on our return to the Central Wisconsin Airport. Enclosed is a copy of the May 17 issue of the Phillips newspaper that sums up our experiences in a very positive way.

Please convey our thanks and appreciation to the sponsors, staff and volunteers for a "Job Well Done."

God Bless America,

Harl Wordwek, Lt.Col. USAF, Retired

N8691 Storms Rd., Phillips, WI. 54555